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Perch Base, United States Submariners

Flash Traffic
Number:       #2-06-2015   Date:      2/27/15
Subject: Chaplain Steve Leon Leaving
 
Our current Base Chaplain, Steve Leon, is leaving that position effective
immediately. Steve cited “personal reasons” when he told Base
Commander Howard Doyle of his decision. Steve will be deeply missed
from the role he practically self-defined.
 
So . . . we need a Base Member to step up to fill the position Steve is
leaving. Qualifications for the job? The job description is:
 

The Chaplain is a member of the BOD. The Chaplain's duties include:

·        Follows all duties in accordance with the USSVI Chaplain's Manual.

·        Gives the opening and closing prayers at meetings and other functions as assigned.

·        Is the single point of contact for information and assistance to all members who are ill,
hospitalized, in need of spiritual assistance or otherwise need help not covered
elsewhere.

·        Send condolence and get well cards in the name of the Base.

·        Visit hospitalized members and provides what spiritual assistance is necessary and
possible.

·        Organize all assistance requested by family for members departing on "Eternal Patrol."

No particular religious practice is required or allowed. If you can help
the Base, and reward yourself, contact the Base Commander at
commander@perch-base.org
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